
Details of Tenders Awarded by SBI, ISD,GITC, Belapur  

RFQ No. / Date 02.03.2020 

Item/Service procured To engage C-DAC for ethical hacking 

services on banks External (internet 

facing) web applications and mobile apps. 

Mode of tender enquiry RFQ 

Type of bidding  TPNC 

Last date of receipt of tender NA 

No. of tenders received NA 

No. and names of bidders qualified 
after technical evaluation. 

NA 

No. and names of bidders not qualified 
after technical evaluation.  

NA 

Whether tender awarded to lowest 
bid/L1 bidder? 

NA 

Name of L1 Vendor M/s C-DAC, Hyderabad 

Purchase Order details PO00173504 Dt:09-06-2020 

Value of contract ₹8,84,000.00  

Scheduled date of completion of 
supplies.  

24.12.2020 

 

  



 

Details of Tenders Awarded by SBI, ISD,GITC, Belapur  

RFQ No. / Date 16.09.2020 

Item/Service procured To engage C-DAC for ethical hacking 

services on banks External (internet 

facing) mobile apps. 

Mode of tender enquiry RFQ 

Type of bidding  TPNC 

Last date of receipt of tender NA 

No. of tenders received NA 

No. and names of bidders qualified 
after technical evaluation. 

NA 

No. and names of bidders not qualified 
after technical evaluation.  

NA 

Whether tender awarded to lowest 
bid/L1 bidder? 

NA 

Name of L1 Vendor M/s C-DAC, Hyderabad 

Purchase Order details PO00189701 Dt:20-10-2020 

Value of contract ₹3,76,000.00  

Scheduled date of completion of 
supplies.  

31.03.2021 

 

  



 

Details of Tenders Awarded by SBI, ISD,GITC, Belapur  

RFQ No. / Date 19.03.2020 

Item/Service procured To purchase 10 HDDs of POC of 

Darktrace appliance 

Mode of tender enquiry RFQ 

Type of bidding  TPNC 

Last date of receipt of tender NA 

No. of tenders received NA 

No. and names of bidders qualified 
after technical evaluation. 

NA 

No. and names of bidders not qualified 
after technical evaluation.  

NA 

Whether tender awarded to lowest 
bid/L1 bidder? 

NA 

Name of L1 Vendor M/s TCG Digital Solutions Pvt. Ltd 

Purchase Order details PO00181502 Dt:12.08.2020 

Value of contract ₹ 2,02,213.00 

Scheduled date of completion of 
supplies.  

One time purchase 

 

  



 

Details of Tenders Awarded by SBI, ISD,GITC, Belapur  

RFQ No. / Date 27.05.2020 

Item/Service procured To purchase Nessus tool (Preparatory 

Product) for two years 

Mode of tender enquiry RFQ 

Type of bidding  TPNC 

Last date of receipt of tender NA 

No. of tenders received NA 

No. and names of bidders qualified 
after technical evaluation. 

NA 

No. and names of bidders not qualified 
after technical evaluation.  

NA 

Whether tender awarded to lowest 
bid/L1 bidder? 

NA 

Name of L1 Vendor M/s Yuvitech Solutions Pvt Ltd. 

Purchase Order details PO00173505 Dt:09.06.2020 

Value of contract ₹  3,92,522.00 

Scheduled date of completion of 
supplies.  

One time purchase 

 

  



 

Details of Tenders Awarded by SBI, ISD,GITC, Belapur  

RFQ No. / Date 27.05.2020 

Item/Service procured To purchase Burp Suite Professional 6 

Licenses renewal (Preparatory Product) 

for one year 

Mode of tender enquiry RFQ 

Type of bidding  TPNC 

Last date of receipt of tender NA 

No. of tenders received NA 

No. and names of bidders qualified 
after technical evaluation. 

NA 

No. and names of bidders not qualified 
after technical evaluation.  

NA 

Whether tender awarded to lowest 
bid/L1 bidder? 

NA 

Name of L1 Vendor M/s Rabita Software 

Purchase Order details PO00173506 Dt:09.06.2020 

Value of contract ₹  1,54,746.00 

Scheduled date of completion of 
supplies.  

One time purchase 

 


